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28th November 2012

NAECI 2013 WAGE REVIEW

Following the meeting between the Employers and the Trades Unions on
Wednesday 14th November 2012, the Employers confirmed their final offer to the
Trades Unions in writing as attached to NJC Communique 11(12).

On Friday 16th November 2012 both the NECC and the National Shop Stewards
Forum agreed unanimously to recommend the offer to their members at site
meetings which will took place during the course of the week commencing Monday
19th November 2012 and concluded on Tuesday 27th November 2012.

The NECC has now confirmed that the 2013 – 2015 Employers’ offer has been
accepted by the membership.  Consequent changes to rates, allowances and other
NAECI content will be confirmed in an NJC Communique to be issued on Friday, 7th

December 2012.


